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WSWS Officer and Committee Report (Portland 2009)
Office or Committee Name: Member-at-large
Officer or Chairperson Name: Kassim Al-Khatib
Date of Preparation (include year): July 1, 2009
Committee Activities during the Year:

As Member-at-large, I have been involved in two activities, develop proposal to change the name and direction of the basic Science project, and develop symposium proposal on Kochia for the upcoming WSWS annual meeting in Hawaii. 
The basic science project is an important part of WSWS annual meeting.  However, over the years, the focus and directions of the basic science project has not been changed.  The current focus of the project is herbicide and weed physiology.  The project has not taken advantage of the change in current basic weed science status. Weed biology and ecology became central to weed science and today basic weed science involves diverse components, which include weed ecology, genetics, genomics, physiology, biochemistry, and ecology. During 2009 annual meeting, attendees of the basic science session discussed different options to revive the basic science project.  The group suggested the basic science project needs to be inclusive and reflect the current status of basic weed science.  Attached is the complete proposal for changing the name of the project.
 Recommendations for Board Action: None
Budget Needs: None
Suggestions for the Future: Consider changing the Basic Science project in the frame of restructuring the entire research projects
Suggested Changes in Operating Guide: None
Current Committee Members: Member-at-large (Public Sector)
Name of Person Preparing This Report: Kassim Al-Khatib
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